
WEBSITE: WWW.GILMORECITYIOWA.COM 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE IS LAST DAY OF EACH MONTH 

including utility usage, track-

ing multiple accounts, and 

submitting service requests 

Manage your account and 

view usage and payment histo-

ry.  

Enroll in AutoPay with a credit 

card, debit card, or ACH infor-

mation to avoid late or missed 

payments.  

Get emails or texts from us 

when your bill is ready, when 

a payment is scheduled, and 

after.  

Update your notification set-

tings so you can receive other 

important messages and noti-

fications from us. 

Sign up today by going to: 

https://gilmore city 

ia.frontdeskgworks.com/  

 

For signing up for Auto Pay 

there is no fee! 

BUDGETS:  

Just a reminder that Cus-

tomers on Budget Billing 

could change at the end of 

this month. Watch for pos-

sible new amounts due in 

July. We are now only 

changing the budget 1 time 

per year in June unless 

your budget needs to in-

crease. If you would like to 

be added or removed from 

Budget Billing contact City 

Hall.  

DONATION BOXES  

The Lion’s Club is always in 

need of glasses and hear-

ing aids. If you have any 

that are taking up space  

please donate them and 

drop off in the box inside 

the City Hall Lobby. We 

also have other recycling 

boxes in the lobby which 

include ink cartridges, cell 

phones and the Flag Box. 

~Thank you!  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  

July 7-9 - Greater Rolfe 

Days  

July 14-16 - Poky Heritage 

Days  

August 25-27 – Gilmore 

City Fun Days  

CITY PAYMENT PORTAL 

 City of Gilmore City has 

launched a new online billing 

and payment service called 

FrontDesk. This will offer you 

greater flexibility to view and 

pay your utility bills online. In 

addition, you will have op-

tions to enroll in AutoPay and 

receive electronic notifica-

tions. With FrontDesk, can 

you look forward to being 

able to:  

Pay your utility bills any time 

with this easy-to-use online 

portal.  

24/7 access to your account 

1883 Café & GC Library 

CITY NEWS 
JUNE BIRTHDAY’S: 

Paige Vanderhoff      

Colton Hoover               

Lorrene Sullivan (Lakin) 

2 

 

Kelvin Stearns                

Jase Benjamin 

3 

Donna Marchant        

Kylie Ohnemus 

6 

Aven Wiese 7 

Virgil Benjamin          

Alissa Wiemers 

8 

Linda Kaufman              

Barb Carlin              

Janice Christensen 

9 

Savannah Remington 10 

Kendal Wiemers 11 

Ell Fredin                   

Dianne Harrison 

12 

Tim Miller 14 

Happy Anniversary     
Joe & Sue Wald  

& 

 Fred & Marsha 

14 

MaryJo Borland 16 

Brady Shelgren         

Janice Gafford          

Ryker Hass                   

Jim Dirks 

18 

Devin Ellrich 19 

Happy Anniversary       

Kendal & Alissa 

Wiemers 

19 

Linda Hamilton 23 

Luke Nielsen 24 

Cody Kritzer 25 

Cindy Vote                  

Brittany Dickey 

26 

Butch Lakin 27 

Ryan Edwards 29 

Nick Carman 30 
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Fax: 515-373-6314 Email: cityhall@gilmorecityiowa.com or clerk@gilmorecityiowa.com  
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IOWA’S LIMESTONE CAPITAL 

JULY BIRTHDAY’S: 

Coraline Fields           

Allison Lynch 

1 

 

Kaylee Lanus 2 

Amy Ford Robert Otto 3 

Happy Anniversary   

Tom & Donna           

Frederiksen 

3 

Kory Jones 4 
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SUMMER RECHARGE 

The GC-B School will be serving Free Breakfast and 

Lunch during the summer months for children & 

teens 18 and under. This program will run from May 

30th until July 31st, with the exception of no meals 

July 3rd—July 7th.  

Breakfast is served from 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. and 

Lunch is served from 11:00a.m. - 12:30 p.m.  Mon-

day through Friday. Meals are served in the Wolcott 

Center at the GC-B Elementary School.  

Please feel free to join us.    

         LIBRARIAN’S CORNER 

Hometown Pride   June 2023 

The committee is proud to show off the new sign at Sun-
set Park!  Hometown Pride members Russ Naeve, Angie 
Peters, Judy Marchant, Deb Lanus, Angie Kritzer and La-
vonne Hoover are pictured standing by the sign at the 
edge of the Rain Garden.  This is just one of the planned 
areas of Sunset Park that is a teaching opportunity as well 
as a gathering place for anyone who wishes to stop and 
enjoy the serenity.  Please remember that we are always 
looking for more volunteers to keep the vision going and 
you can contact a member at:   

GCProjectsfund@gmail.com or give one of us a call.  We 
usually meet once a month and we’d love to have you!  
Contributions in memory or honor of a loved one may be 
dropped off at GC City Hall.  Thank you for your support. 

Don’t forget to get a key if 

you want to go to the City 

Dumpsite! Stop at City Hall! 

mailto:GCProjectsfund@gmail.com

